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Tracking your heart rate? 5 questions answered about what that 
number really means

Thank you, your submission/order has been 
received
The following details were submitted:

Contact Us
Name
mike constantino 

Business name
Illinois Department of Public Health 

Email
mike.constantino@illinois.gov 

Phone
(217) 782-3516 

Address
525 West Jefferson 

P.O. Box/Apt #

City
springfield 

State
IL 

Zip Code
62702 

Message
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PLEASE POST THIS NOTICE ON THREE CONSECUTIVE DAYS NOTICE OF REVIEW AND OPPORTUNITY 
FOR PUBLIC HEARING AND WRITTEN COMMENTIn accordance with the requirements of the Illinois 
Health Facilities Planning Act, notice is given of receipt to establish a 40-bed freestanding 
comprehensive physical rehabilitation hospital in Moline. Project #19-059, The Quad Cities 
Rehabilitation Institute, Moline. Applicants: The Quad Cities Rehabilitation Institute, LLC, Iowa Health 
System d/b/a UnityPoint Health, Trinity Regional Health System, Trinity Medical Center, and 
Encompass Health Corporation. The applicants propose to establish a 40-bed comprehensive 
physical rehabilitation hospital in 47,822 GSF of newly constructed space, located at the intersection 
of 52nd Avenue and 7th Street, Moline. Project cost: $33,812,822.The application contained a Safety 
Net Impact Statement and was declared complete on December 24, 2019. A copy of the application 
may be viewed at the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Office, at the address below. 
To obtain a copy of an application, please call the office for details and copying fees, at the number 
listed below. Consideration by the State Board has been tentatively scheduled for the May 19, 2020 
State Board Meeting. Any person wanting a public hearing on the proposed project must submit a 
written request for a hearing to:Mike Constantino, Supervisor, Project Review SectionIllinois Health 
Facilities and Services Review Board525 West Jefferson Street (2nd Floor)Springfield, Illinois 62761
(217) 782-3516(TTY# 800-547-0466 for hearing impaired only)Requests for hearings must be 
received by this Agency no later than January 8, 2020. Any person wanting to submit written 
comments on this project must submit these comments by April 29, 2020.The State Board will post its 
findings in a State Board Staff Report, and the report will be made available via the internet on May 5, 
2020. The public may submit written responses in support of or in opposition to the findings of the 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board. The public will have until 9:00 am, May 11, 2020. 
The internet address used to access this report is: www.hfsrb.illinois.gov 
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